
 
 

 

1200 G Street, N.W., Suite 600 
Washington, D.C. 20005-3898 

Phone 202.393.1200 
Fax 202.393.1240 

wrightlaw.com 

October 4, 2021 

 

 

 

Honorable Kimberly D. Bose 

Secretary 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

888 First Street, N.E., Room 1A 

Washington, D.C.  20426 

 

 

Re: PJM Interconnection, L.L.C., Docket No. ER22-26-000 

 

Dear Ms. Bose: 

 

On Friday, October 1, 2021, PJM Interconnection, L.L.C. (“PJM”) submitted a 

rate change filing in the above-captioned proceeding.  Earlier today, PJM discovered that 

the Excel files it submitted in support of the filing inadvertently included broken links 

preventing relevant data from being presented.  Accordingly, enclosed are corrected 

versions of the Excel files showing all relevant data. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Ryan J. Collins   

 Paul M. Flynn 

Ryan J. Collins 

Wright & Talisman, P.C. 

1200 G Street, N.W., Suite 600 

Washington, D.C.  20005 

(202) 393-1200 (phone) 

(202) 393-1240 (fax) 

flynn@wrightlaw.com 

collins@wrightlaw.com 



  

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I hereby certify that I have this day served the foregoing document upon each 

person designated on the official service list compiled by the Secretary in this proceeding. 

 Dated at Washington, D.C., this 4th day of October 2021. 

/s/ Ryan J. Collins  

       Ryan J. Collins 

 

 

 

 


